
The Feast of the Most Holy Trinity. 
 
Today is the Feast when we celebrate our God as he has revealed Himself to us. 
We know God as Creator and source of life and all that is. 
We know God as Redeemer, Saviour, God and human being in Jesus. 
We know God as the Holy Spirit, the dynamic force of love which binds the Father and the 
Son to each other in a unity and is extended to us to bring us into that incredible 
relationship. 
 
The Feast comes after we have celebrated all the revealing events in the Church’s year, from 
Advent, through Christmas, through Lent, through the Passion and Death and the 
Resurrection and the Coming of the Holy Spirit. Today, we put all of that together and 
celebrate the wonder of our Trinitarian God who wishes us to share his life and love for all 
eternity. 

Prayer Resource - Lord's Day at Home  

If you would like to say the prayers along with the livestream of Mass, the Lord's Day at Home 
resource can help you. You can find this week's Lord's Day at Home here. 

Re-opening of churches for Private Prayer 

We hope that we will soon be able to open Sacred Heart church for private prayer. This church 
has been chosen as one of a number of pilot projects in the diocese to see how things go before 
extending the opening of churches to other churches. 

This means that we have to get it right. One of the preparations we have to make is to have a 
number of volunteers so that there can always be two volunteers staffing the church at any time 
it is open. Their job will be to advise visitors on the system of social distancing in operation and 
to wipe down areas after they have been used. If you wish to assist us in opening the church for 
private prayer, please send me an email giving your name and contact details so that we can 
give you further information and arrange a rota for opening. Please contact me on 
peter.wilkinson@dioceseofsalford.org.uk . Volunteers must not be self-isolating, for obvious 
reasons of safety for themselves and others.  

The government has indicated that it is considering allowing places of worship to open for private 
prayer from the 4th July. That date is conditional on all the usual factors. 

Thank you,  
Fr. Peter. 
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